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Wednesday 21st February 2024 
 
RE: World Book Day 2024 – Thursday 7th March 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
As a school, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. We have lots of exciting activities planned 
for the children which are detailed below. As always, we invite the children to dress up as a character if they’d like but 
if not, some other options are to come dressed as a word or even just make a clue card for their favourite character 
and wear that instead! 
 
This year we have arranged the opportunity for all children to visit the local library. If children already have a library 
card, then they can bring this with them on the day their class is visiting so they can also borrow a book. If children 
haven’t signed up for a card, they will still be able to visit the library but they unfortunately won’t be able to borrow a 
book. 
 
We will also have lots of other fun activities for the children to take part in such as decorating their classroom doors 
in the style of a book, drawing their teacher as their favourite character and having a whole day off normal timetable 
to explore and enjoy a book with their teacher. Children will also receive their World Book day token which can be 
redeemed for their free book. Some of the books available this year are shown below in case you wanted to choose 
which book you might like to share in advance. 

Finally, we are also holding a competition where the children will win a book of their choice! All you need to do is 
decorate a paper plate or a piece of card the same size as a book character. If your child will like to take part please 
hand their entry to their class teacher and Miss Wynne will select a winner from each year group. Some ideas of what 
you can create can be found on the newsletter. 
 
We hope to have a great day and thank you for your support in advance! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss K Wynne, English Lead, Woodhouse Primary Academy 


